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QUALITY CONTROL CHECKLISTS &
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Description Range Value Source Measurement Units Date & Time Temp. Make Model Calibration

1

Combined angular and 
parallel misalignment of 
coupling/shaft centrelines

MAX 0.5° Angular OEM

2

Contact height of pinon teeth 
on the rack pitch line

± 1/32in OEM

3

Angular position of pinion 
teeth or "clocking" across the 
span of the clarifier 
(transverse)

Y/N N/A OEM

4

Simultaneous contact of 
pinion teeth on both pinion 
gears with rack pitch line

Y/N N/A OEM

5

Axle parallelism (plan view 
inclination of wheel) relative 
to opposite pinion gear

MAX Slope = 0.005 ISO 12488-1

6

Axle parallelism in elevation 
(wheel camber) relative to 
opposite pinion gear

MAX Slope = 0.004 ISO 12488-1

TRAVELING BRIDGE DRIVE AND WHEEL ALIGNMENT QC CHECKLIST

#

Flex-Rigid Coupling (Flex)

Cogwheel / Cog Track

MEASUREMENT CRITERIA TOOLMEASUREMENT RECORD
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TRAVELING BRIDGE DRIVE AND WHEEL ALIGNMENT QC CHECKLIST

#
MEASUREMENT CRITERIA TOOLMEASUREMENT RECORD

7

Transverse elevation of 
wheel contact points on the 
rail/track

± 2mm ISO 12488-1

8

Elevation of wheel contact 
points on the rail/track 
measured along the length of 
the end trucks (longitudinal)

± 2mm ISO 12488-1

9

Transverse distance of 
centrelines of  wheel contact 
area

± 3mm ISO 12488-1

10

Longitudinal distance 
between centrelines of 
wheel contact area 

± 3mm ISO 12488-1

11

Transverse parallel offset 
distance between centre of 
contact areas on opposite 
wheels on rail/track

± 2.5mm ISO 12488-1

12

Axle parallelism (plan view 
inclination of wheel) relative 
to rail

MAX Slope = 0.005 ISO 12488-1

Running Wheels
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TRAVELING BRIDGE DRIVE AND WHEEL ALIGNMENT QC CHECKLIST

#
MEASUREMENT CRITERIA TOOLMEASUREMENT RECORD

13

Axle parallelism in elevation 
(wheel camber) relative to 
rail

MAX Slope = 0.004 ISO 12488-1
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1

Overall parallelism 
(transverse) of anchor bolt 
centrelines on opposite sides 
of the clarifier

± 3mm
DWG 

4S33416-1

2

Rate of change of parallelism 
(transverse) of anchor bolt 
centrelines on opposite sides 
of the clarifier

MAX Slope = 0.001
CISC Crane 

Steel

3

Overall straightness 
(longitudinal) of individual 
anchor bolt centrelines

± 3mm
DWG 

4S33416-1

4

Rate of change of 
straightness (longitudinal) of 
individual anchor bolt 
centrelines 

MAX Slope = 0.001
CISC Crane 

Steel

5

Transverse distance between 
centers of adjacent anchor 
bolts (same side of clarifier)

± 1.6mm
DWG 

4S33416-1

TRAVELING BRIDGE RAIL AND COG TRACK ALIGNMENT QC CHECKLIST

#
MEASUREMENT CRITERIA MEASUREMENT RECORD TOOL

5/8"x8-1/2" Hilti Anchor Bolts
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TRAVELING BRIDGE RAIL AND COG TRACK ALIGNMENT QC CHECKLIST

#
MEASUREMENT CRITERIA MEASUREMENT RECORD TOOL

6

Overall longitudinal elevation 
change of top of individual 
rail/rack for

± 3mm
DWG 

4S33416-1

7

Rate of change of elevation 
change of top of individual 
rail/rack longitudinal

MAX Slope = 0.001
CISC Crane 

Steel

8

Overall transverse elevation 
change of top of rail/rack 
(rail to rail)

± 3mm
DWG 

4S33416-1

9

Rate of change of transverse 
elevation change of top of 
rail/rack (rail to rail)

MAX Slope = 0.001
CISC Crane 

Steel

10

Transverse distance between 
centroid of rail and rack cross 
sections (same side of 
clarifier)

± 1.6mm
DWG 

4S33416-1

11

Gap between rails at spliced 
rail joints

± 1.6mm CMAA 70/74

ASCE 40AS Rail
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TRAVELING BRIDGE RAIL AND COG TRACK ALIGNMENT QC CHECKLIST

#
MEASUREMENT CRITERIA MEASUREMENT RECORD TOOL

12

Overall longitudinal elevation 
change of top of individual 
rail/rack for

± 3mm
DWG 

4S33416-1

13

Rate of change of elevation 
change of top of individual 
rail/rack longitudinal

MAX Slope = 0.001
CISC Crane 

Steel

14

Overall transverse elevation 
change of top of rail/rack 
(rail to rail)

± 3mm
DWG 

4S33416-1

15

Rate of change of transverse 
elevation change of top of 
rail/rack (rail to rail)

MAX Slope = 0.001
CISC Crane 

Steel

16

Transverse distance between 
centroid of rail and rack cross 
sections (same side of 
clarifier)

± 1.6mm
DWG 

4S33416-1

3/4" MS Rack
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